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Angelica Escalante

From: Casey McClellan <mcclellancasey@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 9:27 PM

To: Permits

Subject: Cell tower at 928 Sturm comments

Please  enter these comments into the  record for CUP-22-0002 testimony.   
The City has committed a serious error in processing this application as substantially complete.  The applicant has failed 
to even make a good faith attempt to attain a co-location site for its purported coverage deficiency.  It's dismissive and 
negligent regard for City code and application requirements suggest that their application borders on the 
fraudulent.  Further, the applicants own website, data, and statements assert that they already had adequate coverage 
throughout the area concerned.  
 
The application should be rejected as not meeting the requirements of the process, with prejudice.   I suggests that they 
be held in contempt for behavior in the application process. 
 
Casey McClellan 
1212 Pleasant St. 


